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Family owned and operated since 1986 

Calendars available online:       
     www.pridedisposal.com 

  Click on the Schedules button 

on the homepage. Other    

features include: 

• Weather related updates  

• Up-to-date recycling info 

• Holiday collection           

information 

• Blog 

Online Bill Pay 

  Pay your bill online using a 

debit/credit card and/or sign 

up for paperless billing. 

  It is easy & free to use. Look 

for your unique ID number to 

register (printed on your    

invoice). 

Connect with Pride        
Disposal via social media 

  We have holiday collection   
reminders, recycling tips, 
event updates, bad weather 
collection information, and 
other fun and helpful         
customer information. Please 
connect with us on these 
sites! 

 

         Twitter 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 

 

 

www.facebook.com/
PrideDisposal 

 

     Instagram 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 
 

No, you can’t recycle these items at the curb 
 

 It is better for the overall recycling system to err on the side of 
caution. If you’re not 100% sure if an item is recyclable, it should not 
be included. Contact us if you are unsure about anything.  

 

Plastic Bags and other film plastics—these     
cannot be included in your curbside recycling. 
They get wrapped around the machinery 
where your recycling is processed. Some    
local grocery stores will take these back for 
recycling. 

 
 
 

Clamshell Plastics and other to-go        
containers—these are not recyclable 
curbside. They should be placed in your   
garbage. 

 
 
 
 

Paper and Plastic Coffee Cups and other 
to-go cups—these are not recyclable 
curbside. These should be placed in your   
garbage along with the corresponding lids 
and/or straws. 
 
 
 
Styrofoam and #6 plastics—these are not 
recyclable curbside. They can be placed in 
your garbage. You can recycle them at 
Pride’s recycling depot in Sherwood ($5 flat 
fee per car load) or Agilyx in Tigard for free.  
 
 
 
Frozen Food Boxes —these are not         
recyclable. They should be placed in your 
garbage. 



Shred old documents and paperwork securely. 

   Pride Document Shredding has a new website and a new web address! 
We can now be found at: www.prideshred.com  

   Pride Document Shredding offers shredding services at your home or business, with one time,      
occasional, or regular shredding. Secure drop off is also available at the Pride Depot in Sherwood. 
Whether at your home or place of business, disposing of intact confidential information is a risk.  
Contact us to have it shredded and protect yourself and/or your customers from this risk. 
   Pre-paid shred bags for $5. Purchase a paper bag (grocery bag size) for $5 from the Pride     
office. Take the bag home, fill it with paper to be shredded, and bring it back to the recycling depot 
to be shredded when it is convenient for you.  

   Please call Pride Document Shredding at 503-625-0725 for pricing and other information on       
services available. You can also visit our website: www.prideshred.com 

 

 

Paper Products you CAN recycle at the curb 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Junk Mail/Scrap Paper           Newspaper              Magazines      Cardboard 
            (Flatten, no larger 

            than 3’ x 3’) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Toilet/Paper Towel Roll       Phone Books  Chipboard Boxes      Shredded Paper  
    (Remove all paper scraps)              (Contain in paper bag) 
 
Visit www.pridedisposal.com/resources/recycling-guide to view our full recycling guide! 


